
 

 

 

14th October 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

SCHOOL CATERING SERVICE UPDATE 

 

Aspens is the company chosen by the school to provide the meal service to our students and 

they specialise in providing catering to schools and colleges across the country. 

 

As we approach the end of our first half term we would to take the opportunity to update 

and remind parents/carers about payment for our catering facility here at the Garibaldi 

School. 

 

Please would you ensure that you regularly top up your child’s Scopay account to ensure 

there is always credit available if they wish to buy food or drinks during their breaks and 

lunches. Unfortunately as our catering facility is provided by an external company, we are 

unable to allow students to continue to purchase food or drinks if there are inadequate funds 

on their account. 

 

Your child might be entitled to free school meals. For more information and details on how to 

claim, visit www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

Visit the school website: Free School Meals 

If you are experiencing problems with your cashless catering account, please email 

exams@garibaldischool.co.uk or call 01623 464220.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

The Finance Team 
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